
From: Katie-Maree O’Brien [mailto:Katie-Maree.OBrien@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 14 December 2018 3:37 PM 
To: AMOD 

Cc: Stephen Smith; Brent Ferguson 
Subject: 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards: General Retail Award 2010: Matter Number 

AM2014/270 

 
Good afternoon  
  
We refer to the above proceedings and the statement of the Fair Work Commission dated 4 
December 2018. 
  
The Australian Industry Group withdraws from the substantive claims its flexible part-time claim. 
  
Kind regards 
Katie-Maree 
  

Katie-Maree O’Brien 

Senior Adviser – Workplace Relations 
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The sender of this email is using the facilities of The Australian Industry Group (Ai Group). 

Unless authenticated by the sender as an authorised representative of Ai Group (in the 

signature block), the views of the sender are not the views or opinions of Ai Group and Ai 

Group takes no responsibility for the content.  

Personal information used or disclosed or collected using these facilities is governed by the 

Privacy Act 1988 as amended (Australia). Visit www.aigroup.com.au/privacy-statement for 

our current privacy policy. If you have received this email in error please advise us by reply 

and delete this email immediately as it may contain confidential information. 
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